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Dear	Parishioner,
	
With	winter	weather	once	more	upon	us,	the	Parish	Council	recently	carried	out	a	review	of
the	provision	of	grit	bins	around	the	village	and	took	ac=on	to	replenish	reserves	of	available
salt	grit	where	necessary.
	
With	sub-zero	temperatures	forecast	for	this	week,	I	am	therefore	wri=ng	to	encourage	you	to
make	use	of	the	salt	grit	in	the	bins	yourselves	where	you	encounter	roads	and	highway
footpaths	that	have	become,	or	are	likely	to	become,	icy.	The	resource	is	there	for	the	usage
and	benefit	of	everybody.	Please	do	not	however	use	the	salt	grit	for	private	drives	etc	as	the
County	Council	have	made	clear	that	this	would	be	an	inappropriate	use	of	a	publicly	funded
provision.
	
Stay	warm	everybody!
	
Kind	regards,
	
Peter	Bambury
Clerk	to	Boylestone	Parish	Council


